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“One Big Beautiful Bill” Will Make America More Secure and Prosperous 

 

Dear Representative: 

The House will soon vote on passage of the “One Big Beautiful Bill” that restores guardrails to prevent 

Medicaid fraud and verify eligibility; adopts work requirements for capable adults; prevents money 

laundering that subsidizes health insurance for illegal aliens; protects taxpayers from being forced to 

fund the Big Abortion industry; and prevents a massive tax increase on families and small businesses. 

This bill honors the right of parents to guide the education and upbringing of their children in an 

educational setting of their choice. It also provides support for scholarships that assist families of 

modest means in educating their children. 

America’s students are underperforming by international standards and our own. Low-income 

Americans are particularly underserved by an education system that lacks freedom and competition. 

The Center or Urban Renewal and Education (CURE), strives to fight poverty and restore dignity 

through messages and policies that advance faith, freedom and personal responsibility. We believe 

that welfare-state socialism has seriously undermined families and communities. By permanently 

renewing and enhancing the Opportunity Zone program, this bill will help unleash capitalism so that 

the broken parts of America can experience real prosperity.  

The “One Big Beautiful Bill” takes important steps to reverse the reckless spending and overzealous 

regulation of the Biden-Harris administration. It will enable America to return to our foundational 

principles of economic freedom and fiscal responsibility that gave birth to the most powerful, 

prosperous, and generous nation in the history of the world. 

In order to spur our economy and reduce our national debt, it provides for the extension and 

expansion of the family and business tax cuts President Trump secured in 2017. Faster growth is 

essential to counter the increase in cumulative debt and the spiraling interest expenses to service it. 

The bill opens up domestic energy production and drives costs down for consumers. It releases the 
regulatory burden that is choking job creators and stifling economic freedom. The legislation also 
bolsters investment in a secure border and a strong national defense. 
 
The “One Big Beautiful Bill” is the product of vigorous negotiations. It doesn’t bend the cost curve as 
much as we would like and the Senate’s “Byrd Rule” caused some good House provisions to fall out, 
but it’s a very strong bill and worthy of your support. 
 
Sincerely, 

Star Parker  Donald T. Eason  Marty Dannenfelser 

Founder                         President   VP, Government Relations & Coalitions 


